Approved minutes of
Village Council meeting

June 19, 2013

Present: Susan Atwater, Warren Johnson,  Joe Sikora
Susan called the meeting to order at  700pm

Financial report  A review of  the available data  shows that  most projects are at or below the planned cost  level. With some movement of budgets among projects, no problems are expected.
Old Business: 0 A board discussion concerned the addition of specific rules for the Village .It was agreed that the Board would have additional discussions with the Documents Committee to reach a decision.

                         0 A review of the sixteen open  items  showed that eleven were completed and closed  with five either underway or on hold.
                        0 It was noted that the unit owner at 31 Knollwood North did not approve the addition of a step on his walkway but agrees it is an improvement on the old walkway.

0 Warren reported that the Boundary Committee is waiting for the completed survey from Fuss and O’Neill

New Business” 

0 Spring walkaround  is just about completed and will detail landscape issues foe the balance of 2013 and projections for 2014.

0 Planning continues on the first phase of the barrier replacement along Lockview and Waldem Meadow Rds

Home Owners Forum:
0 No significant  issues were raised by the unit owners present.
Adjournment:O Director Johnson moved to adjourn at 8:30pm , seconded by  Joe Sikora
Next Meeting: 0  Wednesday, July 17th 2013  

Respectfully Submitted                                                        Approved
Joesph Sikora                                                                       Susan Atwater
.
